ATU IT PIC Committee for June 2019 kdw

We continued work from the May session with IPTV and IT Budget.

Committee did an email vote on IPTV moving forward, and a recommendation was written on
6/24/2019 from the committee recommending that they continue to move forward with any approvals,
legal and OIS review of the chosen IPTV software system and vendor.

Mr. Wester completed the final estimated budget for IT 5/28/19 with an expectation of a 4% cut

Continued monitoring Year-End Closing of Budgets.



